
Federal law gives you the right to limit some, but not all, 
marketing from our affiliate. Federal law also requires us to 
give you this notice to tell you about your choice to limit 
marketing from our affiliate.

You may limit our affiliate from marketing its products and 
services to you based on your personal information that we 
collect and share with them.  This information includes your 
income, your account history with us, and your credit score.

You may not limit marketing from a Chelsea Groton affiliated 
company of which you are, or recently were, a customer. This 
limitation also does not apply in certain circumstances, such 
as when you ask to receive information.

Your choice to limit marketing offers from Chelsea Groton 
Bank or Service Corporation will apply for at least 5 years 
from when you tell us your choice. Once that period expires, 
you will receive a renewal notice that will allow you to 
continue to limit marketing offers from a Chelsea Groton 
affiliated company for at least another 5 years.

To limit marketing offers, contact us at 860-448-4118 or 
toll-free at 888-816-2472.

This is a federally required affiliate marketing notice for you 
and any other customers who are joint account holders with 
you. If you choose to limit marketing offers, you may also 
tell us the choices for other customers who are joint account 
holders with you.

Thank you for choosing Chelsea Groton.
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Federally Required 
Affiliate Marketing Notice

Your Choice to Limit Marketing

Chelsea Groton Bank and Chelsea Groton Service 
Corporation are providing this notice.


